
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP  

Public Work Session 

Wednesday, November 16, 2016 
 

The Summit Township Supervisors Public Work Session, as advertised, was called to order 

by Chairman Agostine at 10:00 am.  Also present were Board members Lee and Welka, and 

Secretary Christene Yeast. There were no members of the public present.  

 

The Board reviewed the 2017 Budget line by line, paying particular attention to the revenue 

funded by the Gaming Authority that is in question at this time. Solicitor Sennett advised the 

Board to include estimated revenue from the Gaming Authority but to withhold applying any 

expenses for the same amount except for the month of January 2017 wherein the revenue is 

still guaranteed.  

 

Motion by Agostine, seconded by Lee, to advertise the availability of the 2017 Budget for 

public review on November 29, 2016 with possible adoption at the Regular Business Meeting 

on December 19, 2016. 

 

With no further business to come before the Board, the Board adjourned at 12:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Christene S. Yeast 

Secretary 
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